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Dates 
Term 6 

 

 

Friday 16th June 
NPSA Hog Roast 

 
 

Thursday 22nd June 
Upper School Sports 

 

Friday 23rd June 
Inset Day 

 

Thursday 29th June 
Reserve Upper School Sports 

 

Friday 30th June 
Mufti Day – for the Fair 

 

Upper School Football Tournament 
 

Saturday 1st July 
NPSA Summer Fair 

 
 

Monday 3rd – Friday 7th July 
Year 5 swimming pm 

 

Tuesday 4th July 
NPSA AGM 

 

Wednesday 5th July 
Class Photographs 

 

Thursday 6th July 
Year 6 Transition Day 

 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th July 
Year 6 swimming pm 

 

Tuesday 11th July 
Optional Parents’ Evening 

 

Monday 17th July 
Year 6 Production 

 

Tuesday 18th July 
Year 6 Production 

 

Wednesday 19th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Tea and Disco 

 

Thursday 20th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 1.45pm 

 
 

End of term for all pupils 
 

Inset Days 23/24 
Friday 1st September 2023 
Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

Friday 28th June 2024 
Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

 
Term Dates 23/24 

You can view the Bath 
and North East Somerset 

term dates here for 
2023/24 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope you had a great and restful half term. Unbelievably, we have entered the final term of the 
year, one where we complete fun summer activities and prepare for the transition to new year 
groups, and for Year 6, new secondary schools.  
 

Warm weather safety 
Please ensure that your child has a filled water bottle every day, and on warmer days, a hat and 
sun cream applied before school.  
 

Lower School Sports today 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Lower School Sports this morning. As always, it was a 
great event, where the children impressed all of the adults by their keenness to participate and 
have fun. The toddlers race was delightful, too – and as for the parents race – it didn’t fail to live 
up to the competive standard of last year!! Thank you for being such good sports - the children 
loved seeing you compete. 
 

Litter Picking – More responsible citizens 
Year 3 demonstrated what responsible citizens they are when on Monday they conducted a 
community litter pick. Tracking the local roads, armed with litter pickers, they filled a bag full of 
rubbish and items for recycling. On their journey they were thanked by members of the 
community who recognised their care for the environment and the local area.  
Well done, Year 3. 
 

Curriculum Overviews for Term 6 
On the school website you will find information outlining your child’s learning this term. Each 
class has published their curriculum overview, which you can find here and by clicking on the 
class name. 
 

Spelling Lists for Term 6 
The spelling lists for Year 1 to Year 6, for this term, are also published on the website. You can 
find them on the class page here . 
 

Term 6 School Menu 
For this term’s school menu, please find it here . Please remember that all meals must be booked 
in advance and by Wednesday at midnight, for the following week.  
 

Our NPSA  
Thank you to all those who donated to the cake sale today and purchased second hand uniform – 
the proceeds raised, a tremendous £292.20, will  go towards our playground development fund.  
 

Please find the latest NPSA Newsletter here . It details all of the upcoming events and activities. 
Please remember that tickets for the Hog Roast, on Friday 16th June, will not be on sale after today. 
Details for ordering these are in the newsletter. 
 

An important date to note is the NPSA AGM on Tuesday 4th July. At this meeting we hope to 
appoint vacant committee roles. Our school would not be what it is without the spirit of the NPSA. 
Without those who commit to the formal committee roles, we would not have the charitable 
status which allows for a great deal of fundraising – all which in turn  benefits learning, our pupils 
and our school. Please do come along. 
 

Science and Art Week 
Futher in the newsletter you will find a poster advertising Science and Art Week. This will take 
place in school from 19th to 22nd June. The theme is, ‘What lies beneath?’ This year, if you would 
like to take part in the competition, we would like you to construct a model linked to the theme 
‘What lies beneath?’  (cont) 
 
 

 

http://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/school-term-dates
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/classes
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/classes
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/key-information/school-meals
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/npsa-newsletters
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

Bee – Oscar L, Oscar W 

 

Ladybird – Harry R, Louella P 

 

     IEO – Teddy O, Isaac H 1G – Elliot D, Leo D 
 

 2M – Joe M, Beatrix B  
 

 

    2R –  Rue C, Anna T 

 3OG – Leona K, Carla L 
 
 

    3BA – Jacob H, Harrison H 

      4B – Isobel M, Rumel H     4T –  Sam G, Marley G 

 5HB – Ruben T, Seb S     5G – Harry W, Elisa P 

     6KR – Fred E, Rupert N 
 

    6N – Fred S, Leonardo H 

 

 

 

 

 

You will need to give your model a specific name and you may want to create an information poster or video about what it is or 
how it works. Any videos can be uploaded to your class Google Classroom stream. The closing date for all entries is Wednesday 
21st June. 
 

Patrick’s Persuasive Letter 
In Class 4T, Patrick W learnt how to write a persuasive letter. He decided to see if he could persuade a confectionary company to 
design a new food product. He then sent his letter off. Read on for what, incredibly, happened! Great work, Patrick. 
 

Contacting the school 
For all correspondence, please can parents use the email address enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk . There is also a B&NES 
email address, but this is no longer used for parent correspondence.  
 

Dogs on the school premises 
Dogs are not permitted on the school premises, this includes being carried. Please can we also ask that dogs are not tied to the 
school railings where they will be in the path of children and adults arriving at and leaving school.  
 

Google Classroom 
 

Please take the time to read your child’s Google Classroom Blog to find out more about the learning and activities in your child’s 
class this week. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Gill Kennaugh 

 

 

Do you have a surplus of stationary at home?  

We are looking for pens, pencils, rubbers, rulers - anything that is is 

a good condition to be donated for a stall at the Summer Fair. 

Please leave donations in the marked box in the Upper School Foyer 

Thank you! 

mailto:enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk
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Year 3 – Responsible Citizens 

On Monday, Year 3 went 
on an amazing adventure. 
We kicked off our enquiry 
by doing a litter pick around 
the local roads. We 
collected lots of litter such 
as plastic, milk cartons and 
even 30 cigarette butts! We 
had to be really careful and 
remember not to touch any 
litter with our bare hands. 
Only if we used a litter 
picker or had a glove on 
could we pick up the litter 
safely. Thank you so much 
to everyone who brought in 
a litter picker for us to use, 
we had enough for one 
between two so every child 
had a good go with one. 
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Lower School Sports – What fun everyone had! 
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12th June Year 3 and Year 4 
19th June Year 5 and Year 6 
26th June EYFS and Year 1 
3rd July Year 2 

10th July Year 3 and Year 4 
17th July Year 5 and Year 6 

Little Free Library Timetable Term 6 
 

Please see times for your child to come into the Upper School foyer to 
choose and keep a book. 

 

If you have any books for aged 7 and up, that you would like to donate,  
please leave them on the tables in the foyer.  

We particularly need books for Year 5 and Year 6. 
 

Many thanks, Mrs Amor 
 

 

Can you believe it? 
 

 

 

After having learnt how to 
write a persuasive letter in 

class, Patrick wrote a letter 
to the makers of Organix 

bars, asking them to make a 
chocolate mint bar. At the 

weekend, he got a parcel in 

the post with a letter from 
Organix, and 4 boxes of 

bars, including their new 
choco-mint flapjacks! 

They've asked him to 
feedback his thoughts on 

the new bar. 
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Science & Art Week  

 

From Monday 19th – Thursday 22nd June we will be celebrating ‘Newbridge Science 

and Art Week 2023’. The theme of this year’s special week is ‘What lies beneath?’ 

We will be exploring anything and everything below the surface of our planet.  

Think, ocean creatures, pond life, fossils, minibeasts and so much more! During the 

week, there will be a variety of stimulating and engaging investigations and art and 

design activities. 

Competition Time 

In the past few years, we have been blown away by your 
Science and Art week competition entries! 

This year, if you would like to take part, we would like you to construct a model linked 

to the theme ‘What lies beneath?’ You will need to give your model a specific name 

and you may want to create an information poster or video about what it is or how 

it works. Any videos can be uploaded to your class Google Classroom feed.  

All entries will need to be handed into your teacher by Wednesday 21st June. 

Pleasure ensure that all models are labelled with the child’s name and class.  

Are you ready to find out ‘What lies beneath?’ 

     

 

 

 

Mrs O’Byrne 
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Spaces available for September 2023 and 

January 2024.  

Contact Admissions at 

peterpanpreschoolbath@gmail.com 

 

Weston Methodist Church Hall, 

Kennington Rd.  

Tuesday to Friday 9.15am to 3.30pm  

during term time 
 

mailto:peterpanpreschoolbath@gmail.com

